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Circular: 055 
 

8 July 2022. 
 

 
Dear Residents, 
 

 

CITY OF JOHANNESBURG TARFIFF INCREASE 2022 – 2023: 

 

The annual increase from the City of Johannesburg for Water, Sanitation, refuse and rates 
effective from 1 July 2022 to 30 June 2023 have been announced as follows: 
 
Water: 9.75% 
Sanitation: 9.75% 
Refuse: 5% 
Property rates: 4.85% 
 
Please be advised that you will see Rates, Refuse and sanitation increases reflected in your 
September levies only as our billing cycle for August has already been processed.  So, you will 
see the increase for July, August and September on the September 2022 invoice.   
 
You will notice the increased water tariffs reflecting on your Motla or SmartMatter  invoices from 
next month. 
 
Should you require any additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 



 

  

 


